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Southview Elementary PTO is partnering with Shutterfly as an easy way to receive financial support for our school.

Shutterfly and Tiny Prints offers a 13% commission to organizations that set-up a Storefront Site.  You can help by ordering anything you typically order from Shutterfly or Tiny Prints through the SV storefront website.  It’s as easy as 1 – 2 – 3!

1. Go to this website: http://southviewelementary.shutterflystorefront.com 
2. Order your items as you normally would.  Coupons or discounts are valid!
3. Southview Elementary PTO will earn 13% of your purchase total.

Thank you for your continued support of Southview Elementary!

